
Dear Senators, 
 
I write in support of SB 10. This bill would not mandate density, it would merely allow residential 
property owners to build slightly denser residential projects when they would like to. It gives more 
control to local residential property owners and could help address our affordable housing crisis. In 
addition, density helps promote lower impact lifestyles, help make transit, walking, and biking viable 
options, and makes complete neighborhoods viable. 
 
I hope you will consider voting in favor of it. 
 
Yours, 
Ariel Méndez 
Bend, OR 
 


